EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 12th December 2022
The Peoples Club, Goodison Park
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
Dave Kelly (Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary), Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), Ian Webster (Treasurer), John Blain, Robbie Daniels, Paul Murphy, Phil Parker, Tony Rimmer. 
Apologies were received from:
Dave Gillam, Barry Hancox, Tom Hughes, Michael Owen, Keith Seymour.

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Julie Hobson proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by Paul Murphy.

	  3
	Review of Action Plan
Ian Seymour talked through the numerous items on the Action Plan seeking updates from the various Action Owners. The outstanding actions and updates are summarised as follows:

· Dave Kelly confirmed that he had sent a follow up letter to Mr Moshiri/Mr Kenwright which was scheduled for delivery on 5th December. He advised that no response has, as yet, been received. He also advised that he had sent an email directly to Mr Kenwright.
· It was suggested that as Mr Kenwright had previously been contacted by John Blain then it may be an idea if he tried to obtain a response. It was agreed that to facilitate this that Dave Kelly would forward the original email to John Blain.

· Julie Hobson advised that she had contacted the recipient of the £500 cheque who promised it would be cashed by year end. 

· Dave Kelly advised that he hoped to have a design for the Shareholder banner for our January meeting.

· Ian Seymour advised that initial feedback from the club was that any future stadium tour would not be possible until early summer. It was agreed that we should push for tour early in the new year.
· Other actions were either still in progress or postponed until 2023.
See Action Plan for next month’s actions.

	  4
	Chair’s Report

Dave Kelly stated that he had nothing further to report.

	  5
	Treasurer’s Report

Ian Webster stated that our balance was presently £12,325, although there was still a £500 cheque (See above) to be cashed. 


	  6
	Secretary’s Report
Ian Seymour reported that our membership continues to rise and now stood at 132. He had nothing further to add.

	  7
	Dinner
Julie Hobson confirmed that she had contacted Richard Kenyon to ask for his assistance in obtaining a guest speaker. She had not heard anything further from him so would chase up as a matter of urgency.
Dave Kelly stated he would obtain meal prices for our January meeting.

	8
	Any Other Business

· Although at our last meeting Barry Hancox kindly volunteered to help Robbie Daniels with our Twitter account it was now felt that for consistency this task should be undertaken by just one person. It was therefore agreed that John Blain would change the password on the account and Robbie Daniels should be the sole administrator. It was agreed that Robbie Daniels would advise Barry Hancox as soon as possible.

· It was agreed that Dave Kelly would email the CEO to obtain appropriate dates for our Quarterly meetings in 2023.

· There was lengthy discussion with regard to the 27 Campaign and their message seeking support from the Association. There were some reservations regarding the lack of transparency of a faceless group of people.

Robbie Daniels reported that he had held a telephone conversation prior to this meeting with Paul Quinn (the unelected leader). As a result of that conversation it was agreed not to take any further action at this point.     


There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.10pm

